
 
 

GUIDE TO APPLECREST 
COVID-19 RELATED RESPONSE 

 
PLEASE READ THOROUGHLY BEFORE ARRIVING AT THE FARM 

 
We’re thrilled to be opening our farm for the 2020 season and can’t wait to see you!  
 
Due to the current health crisis, we’ve made a host of modifications to our on-farm and Pick-Your-
Own protocols.  To ensure the health and well-being of our guests, staff and community, we ask that 
EVERYONE read the information below PRIOR to visiting the farm and adhere strictly to the 
practices outlined.   

Farm Stand & Pick-Your-Own Hours: Daily 8a to 6p. 

Festival & Weather/Picking Conditions:  

• PYO is open rain or shine. 
• Festivals are weather dependent   
• For up-to-the minute updates, call the farm stand at: (603) 926-9044 

PYO Check-In: All guests must check-in at the main farm stand prior to heading out to the picking 
fields, patches and orchards.   

What to Expect: In response to COVID-19, our new mandates for PYO include basic social 
distancing guidelines and an appeal to guests of the farm to follow all good common sense and 
courtesy.   

Basic Points & Guidelines:  

• If you or someone in your party is feeling unwell, please stay home.   
• If you’re uncomfortable with the current environment, we encourage you to visit us the next 

soonest possible time.   
• Non-compliant guests will be invited to leave and visit us another day. 
• Mandatory use of face coverings for all guests when visiting the farm stand, Creamery, 

Orchard Grille, PYO registration and main festival areas.   
• Due to social distancing challenges, guests opting to utilize our pick-your-own tractor shuttles 

are required to wear face coverings and asked to utilize provided sanitization facilities prior to 
and following use of these optional services. 

• Hand wash and sanitation stations will be readily available throughout and across the farm.  
Please, utilize these facilities and help keep your family, our staff and the community safe. 


